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06th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have been very lucky to win a funding bid to have a bike shed installed on our playground.  The bike 
shed will be available to use from Wednesday 8th June for our year 5 and 6 children only.  We are taking 
this approach as most of these pupils have taken part in a Bikeability course.  We will monitor use and if we 
feel we can open it up to our younger children we will send out further communication. 
 
Here are some rules the children must follow: 
 

 Helmets must be worn. 

 Bikes must NOT be ridden in school grounds. They can ride the bikes to and from the main school 
gates but must dismount and push their bikes along the school paths. 

 Bikes to be left in a safe and tidy manner. 

 Bikes to be ridden safely on the main roads. 
 
Unfortunately, if any child is deemed to be unsafe they will not be able to bring their bikes into school. 
 
The gates to the school playground are closed throughout the day but there are times when the gates are 
open and so the bikes will be unsupervised.  A bike lock should be used if possible but please note bikes are 
left at the owners own risk and school is not responsible for any bikes that are damaged or go missing. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Mr A Done 
Head of School 
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